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Reception News 

 

This week we have started our new story, The Gingerbread Man. We have enjoyed 

talking about the main events and characters in the story. We have also ordered 

pictures from the story and we have retold the story using our story tray. We enjoyed 

eating gingerbread men. We talked about which part of the gingerbread man we 

would bite first and we made a class pictogram. We talked about which was the 

most and least popular option. We also enjoyed making our own gingerbread man 

using ginger playdough. It smelled just like real gingerbread! 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been working on our number skills. We have been working on our 

recognition of numbers 1-20 and we have also focused on counting out the 

corresponding amounts using careful counting strategies. 

 

 

We have also been working on our technology skills. We have learnt how to use the 

track pad on a laptop. We have enjoyed using the laptops to help us develop out 

maths skills. 

 
 

Next week we will be making our own gingerbread men but first we need to write 

shopping lists for our teachers!  

Reminder: Please could all PE kits be in school as we have started PE again. 


